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I hope you are well. I am normally not an active individual in politics but find this 

proposed bill to be far off the mark of a solution. Public spaces should remain 

accessible and kept fully available to the public. This means individuals that choose 

to setup ‘home’ in any form of dwelling in these areas would in fact be infringing on 

every one’s else right to these spaces. Find another solution.  


